
 

Wednesday 17th September 2025 
 
Hope Children's Centre in Kenya 
 
Recently a parent of one of our Y2 pupils, Shaun Wilkinson approached us to tell us about a 
primary school he co-founded in Mombasa, Kenya. Hope Children's Centre was set up to provide 
education for underprivileged children who were being denied the chance to attend school due to 
their families' financial situations. HCC was founded in 2010 and since then has provided hundreds 

of children the chance to attend school, gain qualifications and hopefully provide a future 
beyond poverty. 
 
We, at Ecclesall Primary would like to develop links with HCC, and as a first step we will talk to 
the children in assembly with Shaun and show more information and pictures (see below). 

 

         
 

         
 

         
 
In the meantime, if anyone is interested in donating, please see the HCC website; www.hope-

childrens-centre.com. Of course, feel free to contact us or Shaun shaunwilkinson79@gmail.com for 
more information! 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Emma Hardy    
Head Teacher   
Ecclesall Primary School 
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